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In Finland, instead of Sunday service, our international families met for a celebration in nature on Sunday 

2. August 2020.  

 

Within teams mixing elder and younger people, we brainstormed over a quiz, shared each our hearts and 

thoughts based on given questions, did some more sportive activities, and did a photo shoot - all the while 

walking along fields, forest and the Vantaa river, bonding and enjoying each other's company. 

 

 

 


